

September 30, 2014

Jason Schumacher President Texas Energy Council P.O. Box 600466 Dallas, TX 75360

Dear Jason,

On behalf of the Hamon Oil and Gas Resource Center and the Dallas Public Library, I would like to thank Texas Energy Council for the \$2,500 gift to the Library to assist with the purchase of materials for our oil and gas collection. This gift will be targeted towards purchasing primarily technical books, including publications by the American Association of Petroleum Geologists (AAPG) and the Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE). It is our hope that purchases made through this funding, as well as other energy resources in our collection, will be discovered and used by energy professionals within TEC's member organizations.

Warm regards,

Greg Browder

Librarian – Oil and Gas Specialist

Nancy and Jake L. Hamon Oil and Gas Resource Center

Business and Technology Division

Dallas Public Library

Dry Browd